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My name is Brett Harrell and I do not agree with anything that this state is doing right 

now. You guys state that these new laws that you’re trying to put into effect is for 

safety, yet you guys are trying to make Oregon a sanctuary state for pedophiles, 

predators that molest children. You allow men in women’s bathrooms. This isn’t 

about safety, this about control.  

Criminals don’t follow the law that’s why they’re criminals and putting these laws into 

effect isn’t going to change anything, criminals will still carry guns, criminals will still 

be able to get guns. California has these laws and crime rates are still the same, 

there are shootings daily in every city down there. It is unconstitutional to place any 

laws on firearms. It is our constitutional right to bear arms. It does not say anywhere 

in there what arms, it says bear arms.  This isn’t right.  

 

Respectfully  

Brett 


